
November 10, 2021 
  
Dear Campus Community, 
  
In cooperation with the Seneca County General Health District, the Stoner Health & Counseling 
Center will hold a COVID-19 vaccination clinic on campus on Tuesday, November 30, from 1-3 
p.m. in the Campus Center, Room 120. 
  
Our goal is to offer a convenient option for those faculty, staff and students who wish to start 
or complete the vaccination process on campus, depending on the vaccine type you 
choose.  We will be offering both the single-dose Johnson & Johnson vaccine and the FDA-
approved Pfizer vaccine during this clinic. 
  
Please note that if you choose the two-dose Pfizer vaccine, you would need to make 
arrangements for the second dose at your home (for students) or at a local vaccination site (for 
employees). 
  
Vaccinations at the Health Center’s clinic are by advance appointment only.  If you would like to 
get your J&J vaccine or your first dose of the Pfizer vaccine at the clinic on November 30, please 
use this form to indicate your preferred time and vaccine type. 
  
You can use this link to find a convenient COVID vaccination site in Ohio.  You can use this link 
to get vaccinated nearby in Tiffin.  
  
We appreciate the Seneca County General Health District’s willingness to assist us with this 
clinic.  Questions can be directed to Human Resources (hr@heidelberg.edu) or Stoner Health & 
Counseling Center (jbaldoss@heidelberg.edu). 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ms. Janelle Baldosser, Director of the Stoner Health & Counseling Center 
  
Ms. Leslie Erwin, Chief Human Resources Officer 
  
Dr. Rob Huntington, President 
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